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3 Ways to Keep Your Child’s Brain Active This Summer 

 1.Read: Our students have become avid readers this year and 
we are super proud of them. Students have been sharing books 
that they love and encouraging others to read them over the 
summer. A list of books our students have recommended  for 
others to read can be found on the MMS Library site as well as 
the MMS Summer Reading Google Classroom. Throughout the 
summer students should log the books they’ve been reading!  

2. Write: Keep their brains active by writing in a journal or 
starting a blog. Click on the  following link for ideas on how to 
get started journaling. They could also post to the Google 
Summer Reading Classroom!  

3. Summer Math: IXL is available during the summer months. 
 We encourage students to take a few minutes each week and 
review some topics covered this year.  This really prevents the 
students from the “summer slide” and reduces the amount of 
review that we need to do at the beginning of each year. We 
emailed a  list in June  of IXL’s that would be helpful and also put 
it on the front page of our Team Katahdin webpage (you can 
access this from the MMS Library site).  

Teacher Info: 

Hope Herrick: 

hherrick@rsu18.org 

Lindsay Mahoney: 

lmahoney@rsu18.org 

Daily Schedule 

  
8:10-8:30 Advisory 

8:30-9:20 Math 

9:20- 10:10 Science & SS 

10:10- 11:00 Science & 
SS 

11:00 - 11:50 UA 

11:50- 12:20 Lunch 

12:20- 1:10 ELA 

1:10- 1:45 SPARK 

1:45- 2:30 LGT

Welcome to  

TEAM KATAHDIN



Summer 2018

Supplies:  
  

• 3 Ring Binder- 2 inch specifically 
for ELA/SS/Science 

• 3 Ring Binder- 1 inch specifically 
for Math 

• 3 pkgs. of 8-10 tab dividers 
(pocket dividers work great!) 

• 1 Composition Notebook 

• Headphones (earbuds are fine) 

• Spiral Notebook or loose leaf 
paper 

• Pencils, Pencils, Pencils!!! 

Team Katahdin is shooting for the STARS….. 

S- Being safe means to be aware of your actions, surroundings, and words. 

T- Being thoughtful is helping other people, sharing, being friendly, considerate, not 
selfish, and always kind. 

A- Being accountable is being honest, trusted to do what you say you’re going to do, 
and being mentally and physically prepared to learn. 

R- Being respectful means you understand and learn people’s boundaries, rules, and 
words, while being a kind STAR. 

MMS Curriculum Night  & 
Book Fair 

Curriculum Night will look a little different next 
year at MMS. We will be having Curriculum Night 
before school begins. It will be Tuesday, August 
28th from 5:30-7:00 pm. At this time you will be 
able to meet with us and hear about the upcoming 
year. The Unified Arts staff will also be presenting 
about what to expect in their classes. There will 
also be a book fair happening on this night so that 
students can pick out new titles for the new year! 
The fall sports informational night will be held from 
7:00- 7:30 this night as well.  Parents and fall 
athletes will be able to meet with the coaches and 
get important information about the fall season 
including changes to the eligibility policy.  


